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The next meeting of the Branch will be on:

Tuesday 24" September 2024 at 2.00pm in St Mary’s Church Hall, Luton.
The meetings are held on the last Tuesday every other month at 2.00pm.
Future Branch Meeting will take place on Tuesday 26" November 2024.

We are a small, friendly and informal group. We enjoy a good chat and refreshments during
the meetings. You will be made most welcome.

If you have a suggestion for an interesting topic for a speaker at a Branch Meeting, let us
know.

As a Branch, due to Data Protection Regulations, we can only hold Members’ contact
details if you have informed us of your address, email address and telephone number.
Please telephone us or email to the address below if you would like to add your name to
our Branch Social Contact List. The Christmas letter we sent out last year was mailed by
HQ who hold all Member details.

The Branch does send out letters from time to time to those on our Social Contact List.

As the Magazine and Branch Notes are published only every three months, why not keep in
touch with what’s going on by joining us at our Branch meetings. The dates set out are
above.

Contact Details:
Roger and Julia Turner (Joint Branch Secretary) 01582 865006 Mobile 07714 899132 or
07785 237780

Emails: rogerhturnerlO@virginmedia.com or julialturner@btinternet.com
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